I RELIGIOUS REPRESENTATION ON THE CHILDREN AND FAMILIES SERVICES
COMMITTEE

There was submitted Agenda Note AN32-2022 where reference was made to Article V of the minute
of the Statutory Meeting of the City Council held on 23rd May, 2022, wherein it was agreed that the
current religious representatives continued for a further period of six months to allow arrangements to
be made for new representatives to be appointed to the Committee.

Nominations had been received on behalf of the Roman Catholic Church and the Church of Scotland:

Mrs Moira Leck (Roman Catholic Church)
Mrs Margaret McVean (Church of Scotland).

The Third Religious representative would be notified in due course.

The nominees had agreed to abide by the Code of Conduct in accordance with the Standards
Commissions Guidance.

The Committee approved the above appointments.
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